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Dear M s . ~  - - 

This is in response to the letter date&- . 2bmitted  to the Burtau of Industry and 
security (BIS) by you for; . --.. &n behalf - of 

&- - - - . - -- , - - . a cokpan~ acquired by - 3 In that letterk t ;asked, as 
suggested b~ BIS Enforcement in Fe nuuy 2004, that BIS provide Ladviso'Y 
opinion t c  

r- 
;. Specificallyc . . .- - Jasked BLS to detenninc the appropriateness of 

% - g a s t  use o i ~ i c -  Excqtlon RPL section 740.10 of the Export Administration 
Regulations (EAR) to export German-manufactured parts and components back to Germany for 
servicing then return them to the United States. 
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e - 
L - - .-- ated that it believes that use of RPL to export the[ 1 parts and 

components to Germany, as described aboFe, could be viewed as consistentwith the definition of 
the tenn 'Servicing' as set forth in section 740.10(b)(2)(i) of the EAR. That section defines 
'Servicing' to mean "inspection, testing, calibration or repair, including overhaul and 
reconditioning. That senicing shall not have improved or changed the basic characteristics, e.g., 
as to accuracy, capability, performance, or productivity of the commodity or software as 
originally authorized for export or reexport." 

BIS f~ds tbatkthdu& . , )reference to the definition of 'Servicing' seems to be 
consistent with the work said to be performed on thy- 1 ]items by the German subsidiary, 
RPL is intended and would be available to cover the return Sf an item repaired in the'united 
State to its foreign owner. RPL is not intended to be used for the export of an it& to be 
repaired and the reWm of that item to the United States. BE% notes that License Exception TMP 
would b e  been appropriate for such a purpose. Now, section 740.2(a)(5) of the EAR d c t s  
the export of MT item under License Exoeption TMP. 

If  you have additional questions mgarding this matter, please contact Sheila Quartennaa, Export 
Policy Analyst, at phone number 2W482-2440 or at e-mail address ~uaft~,bis,doc,eov, 

Sincerely, 

Hillary Hess, / 
Director 
Regulatory Policy Division 


